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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
Public Comment Hearing Notice regarding Frontier Competitive Classification Request 
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (“Frontier”) has asked the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (“WUTC”) to classify Frontier as a “Competitive 
Telecommunications Company.” If the request is granted, Frontier’s rates, service and practices 
would be subject to minimal regulation by the WUTC.   A public hearing in this matter will be 
held on May 23, 2013, beginning at 6:00 p.m., in the Senate Training Room of the Jackson 
Conference Center, Everett Community College, 2000 Tower Street, Everett, Washington.  The 
WUTC will begin taking comments from members of the public at 6:00 p.m., ending no later 
than 8:00 p.m. 
 
If you have questions or would like to comment on Frontier’s proceeding, contact the WUTC at: 
Secretary, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 
98504-7250 or call 1-888-333-9882 (toll free) or fax 1-360-664-4291 or by email at 
comments@utc.wa.gov and docket number UT-121994. 
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